
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 026/22

PLNTM 026 Dredging works Cattewater - Continuation

PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 026/22 - INFORMATION

CATTEWATER DREDGING OPERATIONS - CONTINUED

1. This notice is issued for information by the Queen’s Harbour Master, Plymouth on behalf of the Cattewater
Harbour Commissioners.

2. Dredging operations will continue to take place within the Cattewater Harbour limits from 8 March for a further
10 days.

3. The works will comprise Plough Dredging only.

4. Plough Dredger Teign C will complete the works.

5. Appropriate shapes will be displayed as required by International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea.
Mariners are requested to pass at a safe distance and minimise wash when passing vessels engaged in
dredging and surveying operations.

6. Cancel this PLNTM 16 March 2022.

Monday 07 Mar 2022 


